CIRCULAR 007/2021 CIRCULAR

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, NTPC

DATE:17.7.2021

Dear parents

Greetings!

Hope you all are safe and healthy.

This is turther to our circular no 005 dt- 14.7.2021 informing you about the reopening of the school w.e.f
19.7.2021 (Monday) for classes IX-XIl and for classes VI-VIIl w.e.f 26.7.2021(Monday). We sincerely thank
the parents who have sent their consent for sending their wards to school.

Kindly note the following points:

1)
2)
3)
4)

5)
6)

7)

8)

School timings will be 8:00 am to 12:30 pm. Itincludes the safe entry and exit as per SOP.
Consent of parents is must for your child to school.

Both parents and students to strictly follow all Generic Preventive Measures laid down in the
Standard Operating Procedure issued by Ministry of Health and Family welfare in this regard.
Students to carry their own water bottles, hand sanitizers and lunch. Sharing of water bottles and
lunch is strictly prohibited.

Wearing of mask is mandatory. The child will be sent back if he/she is without mask.

Please ensure that your ward should come to school with proper books and notebooks as per the
timetable have been shared in respective class groups.

Self monitoring of health by students and parents is essential. The student should not come to
school even in case of minor illness.

In case the parents who are not willing to send their wards for offline classes, are requested to fill
the Google Form. Link for the same is attached herewith.

https://forms.gle/2yijHiFS82AiVYH37

* Note: Form to be filled by parent only.

Thanking you for your kind cooperation and looking towards to a happier, healthier and more “normal”

2021.

Kind regards

Ms. Alka Arora
Principal
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